
URBAN PLANNING COMMITTEE REPORT
Growth Management Framework Update - Substantial Completion Standard - Metrics, 
Thresholds and Supporting Information

THIS ITEM WAS REQUISITIONED TO CITY COUNCIL WITHOUT A COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION

Administration Recommendation 

That the June 18, 2024, Urban Planning and Economy report UPE02126, be received for 
information.

History

● At the June 18, 2024, Urban Planning Committee meeting, Councillors T. Cartmell and 
K. Tang requisitioned the June 18, 2024, Urban Planning and Economy report UPE02126 to 
City Council without a Committee recommendation. 

● At the June 18, 2024, Urban Planning Committee, the June 18, 2024, Urban Planning and 
Economy report UPE02126 was considered.

● The Committee heard from O. Hedges, MLC Group; J. Hiller; G. Drews; J. Komar, 
M. Kalogirou and M. Hoffman, Energy Transition and Climate Resiliency Committee; 
D. Gupta, Akash Homes; R. Clegg; J. Dawang, Grow Together Edmonton; K. Anderson, 
Building Industry and Land Development Association Alberta - Edmonton Metro; 
H. Kandola, Victory Homes; E. Shillington, Cantiro; L. Cunningham-Shpeley, Edmonton 
Federation of Community Leagues; B. Armstrong, Qualico Communities; B. Schiewe, 
on behalf of E. Schiewe; A. Kodian, Rohit Group; D. Schiewe; D. Cepeda Montufar; and 
M. Snider.

Attachment

June 18, 2024, Urban Planning and Economy report UPE02126
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